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Good Morning, I am a Rhode Island resident, renter, and social worker. I am also a graduate student at Rhode Island 
College  
 
I am reaching out today in support of House Bill- 5503, which would establish Just Cause Eviction Protections for 
tenants. This not only protects renters from unjust evictions, but also promotes social justice, equity and equality, 
throughout our community! This significantly aligns with my personal as well as professional values, and should be a top 
priority for Rhode Island legislation and policy.  
 
I hope to have your support as well in advocating for the rights of the community by supporting this bill (HB-5503)  
 
Take care and enjoy the rest of your day!  
 
Best,  
 
Ben Nastasi  


